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As you attend  home events at the football and
soccer stadium this year, your attention will  be
drawn to the newly renovated concession stand, a 
 project brought to life through collaborative efforts
between the Boosters and the District. Additional
enhancements include new fencing that encircles
the stadium coupled with the resealing of the outer
asphalt loop. Anticipate  additional changes at the
stadium as the final touches of the renovation
project unfold during the upcoming turf
replacement  scheduled for the 2025 school year. 

CLICK HERE TO SUBMIT 
 NAME IDEA

DID YOU KNOW?

NAME THAT ELEMENTARY

As a destination school district and a growing county, the SWLS community is unfolding 23
distinct developments at various stages of completion. Among these, the noteworthy Forest
Ridge development (North of Broad on Rt. 310)  is poised to accomodate an estimated student
population of 212. Similarly, the Broyles subdivision, at the intersection of Smoke and Refugee,
is primed to welcome approximately 144 students, while the Eastwood project along Rt. 40 in
Reynoldsburg is embarking on its first phase, projecting an enrollment of 77 students. 

In July of 2023, the District achieved another milestone with
the ground breaking on a new elementary school on Watkins
Rd. The building is designed to hold 800 students, 200 more
than the capacity of our current elementaries. This progressive
building is set to replace Pataskala Elementary when it opens.
Under the guidance of an advisory committee, Pataskala
Elementary will undergo a process of educational repurposing
to determine its future.

https://forms.gle/AdvM8ficNhiY6xb88

